
  
 

DeKalb County, Georgia 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE Regarding 

HOME Investment Partnership Program – American Rescue Plan Program (HOME-ARP) 
 

To address the need for homelessness assistance and supportive services, the U.S. Department of Housing and 
urban Development (HUD) allocated $7.8 million in HOME-ARP funds to DeKalb County.  Funds must be used 
for activities that primarily benefit qualifying individuals and families who are homeless, at risk of homelessness, 
or in other vulnerable populations.  Funds are to be administered through DeKalb County Community 
Development.   

To present HOME-ARP information including eligible activities, qualifying populations, DeKalb County 
statistics surrounding qualifying populations and currently available resources, DeKalb County Community 
Development will convene a Public Hearing on August 10, 2022, at 6:00p.m.  During the meeting, the County 
will also present a draft of its HOME ARP Allocation Plan and accept comments, questions, and 
recommendations.   

Considering COVID-19 safety precautions, the Public Hearing will be conducted virtually via ZOOM. Join the 
HOME- ARP Zoom Meeting at 6 PM on August 10, 2022. 

Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/j/86527270124  
Or Telephone:  
    Dial:  
    USA 602 333 0032  
    USA 8882709936 (US Toll Free)  
    Conference code: 150337  
     
Or Skype for Business (Lync):      https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/skype/86527270124  
 
In addition to accepting comments and questions during the Public Hearing, the County will accept comments 
until 5:00p.m. on August 25, 2022.  
 
The County’s HOME-ARP Allocation Plan will be  available for review beginning August 10, 2022, and 
ending on August 25, 2022, at  https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/home-arp . 
 
Please submit comments or questions regarding DeKalb County’s HOME-ARP Allocation Plan to 
dukesconsultingservice@gmail.com  or mail to 

DeKalb County Community Development Department  
Attn: HOME-ARP 
178 Sams Street, A-3500 
Decatur, GA 30030 

An overview of the HOME-ARP program can be found on DeKalb County’s website at 
https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/home-arp   

For disability or translation assistance please contact DeKalb County Community Development at 404-371-
2727 by Friday, August 5, 2022. 
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